

March 28, 2019

Mayor & Members of Council Town of Tillsonburg 200 Broadway Street, 2nd Floor Tillsonburg, Ontario N4G 5A7

Dear Mayor & Members of Council:

Re: 2019 Municipal Grant

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and families of Big Brothers Big Sisters of Ingersoll, Tillsonburg & Area, we wish to express our sincere gratitude to the Council for their generous allocation of \$3,000 to assist our organization in continuing to provide quality mentoring programs and services to the children within the community.

Big Brothers Big Sisters continues to play a vital role in the community by fostering healthy, supportive mentoring friendships to the young people in the Tillsonburg area. Through these relationships, Little Brothers, Little Sisters and Mentees grow to become confident, happy, independent, healthy young men and women. Your ongoing support allows us to continue this program.

Thank you once again for your donation and believing in what we do.

Yours in Friendship,

Deb Landon **Executive Director**



Satellite Office: